

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett
Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini
Assistant Headteacher Mr Khalil Hassanali

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Monday 12th September 2022

Whole School Sports Day

Dear Parents and Carers,

The date and times of our 2022 sports days are as follows:

Tuesday 20th September 9.15 Lower School; Oak 1, Oak 2, Holly 1, Holly 2

Tuesday 20th September 1.15 Upper School; Willow 1, Willow 2, Maple 1, Maple 2

Events are being led by Sam from STARS, our after-school sports provider. The children will be moving around the events in their house teams so year groups will be mixed. Our aim is to develop a sense of belonging to houses and to enable parents to watch siblings with ease rather than moving between classes.

We would like to invite the children to wear a top in their house colour. This is optional and there is no expectation that new clothing should be purchased for the day. Children should come to school in their sports kit.

Queen Anne	Eleanor	King Richard	King John	Runnymede
(Gold/Yellow)	(Purple)	(Silver/Grey)	(Blue)	(Red)

The Sports Days will be subject to the weather being suitable and hope the sun will stay on our side to allow these to go ahead. Should the weather be sunny, please send your child to school wearing sun cream, and provide a water bottle and a hat for them. We will provide as much notice as possible in the event that we do have to cancel.

We ask parents and families who join us to enter the field from the main gate and wait around the edge of the field for the activities to begin. They can then follow their children around the outside as they move from activity to activity.

In the interest of safeguarding, we request that parents do not interfere with the races or encourage children to come to them. Staff will be managing the groups and be on hand to support the children. A drinks station will be provided during the rotation of activities. Children will finish school at 3.30 as usual and cannot be collected early or taken home directly from the field.

We hope you will be able to join us and thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Longland P.E lead















